
From: Dawveed Scully <Dawveed.Scully@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, March 10, 2025 4:54:54 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Landmarks IL event 

  

Hi Steve, 

 

Commissioner messaged about this but just documenting my attendance at this event last week, Thurs 

March 6th.  

 

I attended with Commissioner Boatright, Dijana, and Tiara Hughes.  

 

I was there from 6pm to 8pm at the award ceremony at invite of the host, Landmarks Illinois.  

 

Dawveed 

 

Dawveed Scully, AIA, AICP, NOMA 

Managing Deputy Commissioner 

City of Chicago | Department of Planning and Development (DPD) 

121 N. LaSalle Street, Room 1000, Chicago, IL 60602 

Dawveed.Scully@cityofchicago.org | (312) 744-0216 
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